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Heartland ECSI is currently generating
1098-T paper forms which should be
mailed out by 1/31/25. If you have
opted in for electronic delivery, you

should be able to access your forms by
1/31/25.

If you are issued a 1098-T, you can
access the form at: 

Heartland ESCI
School Name: San Bernardino
Community College District

You can also call 1-866-428-1098, if
they are having trouble accessing your

form. 

CHC has been experiencing a rise in
fraudulent activity. Be cautious of scam

messages sent via text or email. Fraudsters
often impersonate trusted sources like the
college campus staff, BankMobile, or other

agencies to steal personal information.
Look out for red flags like urgent demands,
suspicious links, or requests for sensitive
information. Always verify the sender and

avoid clicking unknown links. If you
suspect a message is fraudulent, ask a

trusted source on campus. 

2025-2026 Scholarship Applications Open!

You may apply for a 2025-2026 scholarship if you meet all of the
following criteria:

You are currently enrolled in 6 or more units at CHC.
You have, or will have, completed a total of 12 or more CHC college
units by the end of the current academic year (2024-2025).
You must be enrolled in 6 or more units at CHC or a four-year
college for the 2025-2026 academic year when you claim your
scholarship.
No student formally disciplined for academic dishonesty is eligible to
receive scholarships.

Scholarship Link

Fraud Alert! 
Learn How to Protect Yourself

Before It’s Too Late!

1098-Ts

https://heartland.ecsi.net/index.main.html#/access/lookup
https://sbccd.academicworks.com/

